CHAT NEWSLETTER UPDATE NUMBER 06

SAVE DEVON FROM THE BULLDOZERS

The Georgina Allen Petition. Georgina Allen an education consultant and former feature writer has launched a "houses for need not greed" petition calling for a halt to further massive building projects which are already concreting over acres of green field sites in Devon

An article about Georgina Allen's petition to save "Save Devon from the Bulldozers" was recently published in the Kingsbridge Gazette, followed by interest from national newspapers and she makes a very good point, especially with the proposed build of up to 70 houses behind Green Park Way on our minds.

CHAT thought we would let you know details of the petition website so that you can check it out for yourself and if you so wish, sign her petition.

The rather long website address is: www.thepetitionsite.com/en-gb/596/408/991/save-devon-from-the-bulldozers

Thank you

Chillington Housing Action Team (CHAT) - 31/10/2015